
 

 

 

 

23rd October 2024 

 

Product Recall 

 

We would like to advise you of a voluntary recall for the MeriGlu Skin adhesive, Product 
Codes BCA-01 and BCA-0.5 effecting LOT number: VUT001. This recall is relating to 
product performance and is precautionary.  

 

Please can you check your stock and quarantine any unused stock advising us of any 
that requires collection and replacement. 

 

If you have any further questions please let us know. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 

Ideal Medical Solutions Ltd 


